From: Van Wazer, Thomas P. [tvanwazer@sidley.com]
Sent: Tuesday, December 23, 2003 2:56 PM
To: Sophie Arrington
Cc: MARVIN BORN (E-mail); John Owen (E-mail); 'Ken Eyerman'; McCarty, Laurie J.
Subject: Proposed Dispatch Productions Satellite Truck

    Ms. Arrington:
 

        I am forwarding an e-mail from one of the Dispatch engineers.  He has identified below the 4 primary satellites that will likely used by the proposed Dispatch Productions Satellite Truck.  This information is based on the logs kept for the satellite truck that will be replaced by the truck proposed in the STA and underlying application.   As noted below, there will be instances in which the proposed satellite truck will use other satellites on the arc.
 

        Please call or e-mail me with any questions.
 

Tom Van Wazer
Sidley Austin Brown & Wood
1501 K Street N.W.
Washington, DC  20006
(202) 736-8119
 

 

-----Original Message-----
From: Ken Eyerman [mailto:ken.eyerman@10tv.com]
Sent: Tuesday, December 23, 2003 2:43 PM
To: tvanwazer@sidley.com
Cc: MARVIN BORN (E-mail); John Owen (E-mail)
Subject: sat useage
Tom,

I looked at our truck logs for the past year and there are primarily 4 satellites we use and listed them below.  These are the satellites we will likely use the most but from time to time, we can and will use any bird on the arc.  

 Ken

 

Telstar 6

AMC 5

SBS 6

GE 5
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